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   August 24, 2023 

 

  Ref: - GHL/2023-24/EXCH/51 

 

The General Manager 

Dept. of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited, 

P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 543654 

 

 

 Sub:  Increase in Volume, vide E-mail dated August 24, 2023, bearing                                                                     

Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/KA/ 2023-2024/263 
 

Dear Sir(s), 

In respect of your above e-mail, at the outset, we would like to clarify that the Company has been in regular 

compliance with all the disclosure norms as stipulated under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 

2015, in timely manner. 

Further, we hereby clarify that the Company is not having any information /disclosures which is required 

to be disclosed under aforesaid regulation, other than those which are already disclosed to the exchanges. 

We further assure you that Company shall continue to make all its endeavour to ensure compliance with 

all regulatory requirements, including aforesaid regulation.  

Thanking You, 

For Global Health Limited     

 

 

 

 

 

Rahul Ranjan 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

M. No. A17035 
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